
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

October 06, 2015

Attn: Jeff Dailey
Near Space Launch Inc.
8702 E. 825 S.     
Upland, IN 46989

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Jeff Dailey,

This refers to application, File No.   0992-EX-ST-2015, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  This
frequency request should be added to the Novawurks application.  Please add it to the exiting application
and submit a copy of your coordination with Globalstar.  Also provide the corresponding Globalstar file
number for their end of the communication.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     29662

                  Sincerely,

     Nnake Nweke
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


